
  

 
 

 

 

Newsletter Term 3 Week 6 22nd August 2019 

Templestowe Heights Primary School Values 
 

Persistence       Respect       Courage        Responsibility 
       “inspiring learners for life” 

 

House Athletics Carnival - Monday 26th August 
 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
Science Day 

On Friday we hosted our annual Science Day event. The day was 
an opportunity to celebrate everything Science (physical, 
chemical, social) with activities and experiments. It was also an 
excuse to come dressed as a scientist. The students had the 
opportunity to participate in a session from the Fizzics science 
team. Thank you to Louise Wood for all your meticulous 
planning in making the whole day such a memorable event.  

Art Show Entertainment – Save the date 4th September 

There are only two more weeks until our biannual Art Show 
where we celebrate all our children as artists, exhibiting their work for all to see.  We are excited to announce 
that on the opening night of the art show September 4th, 5.30 - 6.00pm we have a special guest that will be 
hosting a magic show in the multipurpose room!  Our school choir have been working hard rehearsing a song that 
they will also be singing on opening night. 

Please don’t forget to pre-order your food for the event with pizza, sausage in bread and juice drinks available. 
There will be over 1000 pieces of children’s artwork on display, including  silent-auction art pieces and a jewellery 
making workshop for one adult and one child to attend, generously donated by one of our parents. 

Netball 

Congratulations to our mixed netball team who 
represented our school and district at the regional 
competition on Wednesday. Our team did exceptionally 
well, making it to the grand final where they played off for 
a spot to compete in the state finals. Unfortunately they 
were agonisingly close to a school that were state 
champions in 2018. We are so proud of Lachie(5/6W), 
Kai(5/6W), Brooke(5/6T), Isabel(5/6G), Georgia(5/6W), 
Eliza(5/6G), Bridget(5/6W), Athan(5/6P), Isaac(5/6T), 
Lachlan(5/6T), Quenya(5/6T) and Tristan(5/6P) for the 
enormous achievements they made. A huge thank you to 
Anna Hughes, Dylan and Jen for being super coaches for our 
students throughout the journey. 
 

9850 1796 

2nd September 
“Hats On” Day 



Cup Cake Day 

Thank you to the Junior School Council and so many of our 
wonderful families for baking and running a hugely successful and 
calorie-rich cupcake event. The funds raised for the cupcakes will go 
to the RSPCA….  

Athletics Day 

On Monday all students will be taken by bus to our annual whole 
school Athletics carnival. The purpose of this day is to allow students 
the opportunity to participate in track and field events whilst 
representing their School House (Goolagong, Bradman, Cuthbert and Newcombe). I am looking forward to 
hearing our new House chants and for the first time all students will be sitting in their House Team and not their 
classes. 

Father’s Day  

Next Friday from 8am onwards the Parents & Friends will be hosting our annual Father’s Day morning tea event 
in the multi-purpose room. As a way of saying thank you, fathers or a special adult are invited to come along and 
have a hot chocolate and treat before making their way to their child’s classroom at 8:45am. This is a free event 
and no tickets are required, simply turn up and enjoy!  

Rhys Coulson 

Principal 

 

 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 2019 

Term 3 

Friday 23rd August Year 1/2 National Gallery of Victoria Excursion 

Monday 26th August House Athletics Carnival 

Tuesday 27th August Year 3/4 Forest Edge Camp Parent Information Session 6.30pm 

Thursday 29th August Year 5/6 Living & Growing Session 3 

Friday 30th August 
Father’s Day Stall 

Father’s Day Breakfast – 8.00am -8.45am 

Monday 2nd September Hats On Day Beings 

Wednesday 4th September ART SHOW 5.00pm – 7.30pm (Opening Ceremony 6.00pm) 

Thursday 12th September District Athletics Sports 

Friday 13th September Year 3/4 Wheel Talk Excursion 

Wednesday 18th September School Council Meeting 

Friday 20th September Term 3 Ends – 2.30pm Dismissal 

 

TERM DATES 2019 

Term 3 Monday 15th July to Friday 20th September 

Term 4 Monday 7th October to Friday 20th December 

Pupil Free Days 2019 

Monday 4th November 



FROM THE OFFICE 

Compass Excursions – Notices and Payments 
From this week excursion notices will only be available via Compass. Through Compass you can view, make 
payments and give permission for your child to attend events.  All events and payments due will appear on the 
home screen of your app in the green area under your child’s photo.  For a more detailed view use your browser 
on your computer or laptop. 

The first excursion that was placed on Compass is the Year 3/4 ‘Wheel Talk’ excursion. Details, dates, costs, 
payment methods and permissions for this excursion can easily be seen by accessing your compass.  

Notifications for all excursions and events will be sent to your email and via Compass.  Make sure you have your 
notification set to ‘ON’ for COMPASS so that you stay up to date. 

Hats On Day Monday 2nd September 
Templestowe Heights Primary is a Sun Smart school. This means from the 1st September until 
the 30th April all students must wear their school hats, either wide brimmed or legionnaire-
styled. If your child has lost or misplaced their school hat, you can purchase one from the 
office or visit PSW at 12 Strathalbyn Street, Kew East.  

Late Pick Ups 
From time to time we understand that parents and guardian are running late to pick up their children from school 
due to circumstance such as traffic. During these times, please ensure you call the school as a courtesy as children 
often get distressed when they have not been picked up. 

If you are going to be later than 3.45pm please arrange for someone else to pick up your child or make 
arrangements for them to be placed in after school care. Staff often have meetings after school and are unable 
to supervise children.  Pickups after 4pm are not acceptable. 

PARKING AROUND THE SCHOOL 

We have had a number of complaints from concerned residents about parents and guardians 
parking over, and in driveways to drop off and pick up their children. This is of great concern as 
it places all of our children at risk when crossing driveways, and causes inconvenience for the 
residents trying to exit their homes. The safety of our students is the responsibility of all of us. 
As road users it is our responsibility to drive safely and follow the road rules. No one is exempt. 
Let’s all do our bit to make drop off and pick up times safe for all our students. 

FOUND 
A ladies silver watch was found at the school disco on Friday night.  If you think this may belong to you please 
come to the school office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS!!!! 

 
A BIG CONGRATULATIONS to our Mixed Netball 

team for coming runners up in the EMR Mixed netball 

Tournament. The team finished top of their Pool 

beating Templeton PS, Boroondara Park PS and 

Belgrave Sth PS. In a hard fought game they went down 

to St Thomas of Apostles in the Grand Final. 

 

A HUGE THANK YOU to Anna Hughes, Dylan and 

Jen for all their hard work coaching the team 

throughout the past few terms, giving up their time to 

come and train the team every week.  

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
GameTime by Kmart is bringing an NBL game night experience to Templestowe 

Heights! 
  

GameTime by Kmart is an entertaining and engaging event for primary schools 
allowing students to meet and play against the Phoenix NBL team. After a morning 
of basketball clinics the students get to see how they match up against the South 

East Melbourne Phoenix players in a friendly game. 
  

With prizes, competitions, music and player introductions just like game night, it is 
sure to be an experience students won’t forget. 

  
To top it all off, all students will receive a GameTime by Kmart basketball singlet 
thanks to Kmart that they can get signed by the Phoenix players after the game. 

 
WHEN: WEDNESDAY 28TH AUGUST 

WHERE: THPS GYM 
TIME: 1.40PM – (Clinics will run in the morning)  



           Art Show Grand Opening 

Wednesday 4th September 2019 
5.00pm – 6.00 pm – Art Show begins food & drinks available. 

5.30pm – 6.00pm – Performance (Multipurpose Room) 

6.00pm – Art Show Grand Opening Ceremony  

7.30pm – Art Show Ends 

The Art will be on display for viewing from Thursday 5th 
September until Wednesday 11th September between 3.30pm 
– 4.30pm 

Entertainment 
There’s only two more weeks until our biannual Art Show where we celebrate all our children as artists, exhibiting 
their work for all to see.  

We are excited to announce that on the opening night of the art show September 4th, 5.30 - 6.00pm we have a 
special guest that will be hosting a magic show in the multi purpose room!  

Our school choir have been working hard rehearsing two songs that they will also be presenting on opening night! 

Raffle Tickets & Food Orders 
A notice were sent home with your eldest child in Monday containing information about the Art Show raffle and 
food available on the night. Please ensure you submit your food order Wednesday 28th August and your raffle 
tickets by Friday 6th September. 

Donuts are available for purchase on the night for $1.50 each. 

Entry on opening night is a gold coin donation per family. The Art Show will be open each night after 5th - 11th 
September 3.30-4.30pm.  

Regards Joy Birrell (Art Teacher) 

 

Drama Club News 

Monday 19th of August saw the second round of mini drama plays this year. Students from year 
one to year six provided their parents, some staff members, their friends and many Foundation students 
entertainment for 30 minutes. The students presented two Classic Tales- The Wind and the Sun and Country 
Mouse and City Mouse. All students enjoyed performing to an audience and led these plays entirely by 
themselves. Congratualtions to all involved. 

Next Term the plan is put on a mini Christmas Pantomime and any expression of interest by all students is  
welcome. 

Miss Clark (Drama Club Co-ordinator) 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 



 

Father’s Day Breakfast and Stall – 30th August 

A special Father's Day breakfast will be held for all the 
dads/special people on Friday 30th August from 8am onwards 
in the multipurpose room. The kids will treat their dads to a hot 
chocolate and something sweet. 

Bec Banez and the Father's Day Stall team have been busy selecting some wonderful gifts for the kids to 

choose from for their dad/grandpa/uncle/special person. The stall will be held on Friday 30th August 

after drop off. Volunteers will be needed to help run the stall.  

Notices came home this week for both events. 

Active-a-thon – Footy Finals Fever – Thursday 19th September 

This year’s active-a-thon will be held on the second last day of term and will be a celebration of footy 

finals. Students can wear any sporting colours (ie footy, soccer, cricket, netball) or fitness activity (ie 

dancing, karate). Lunch orders will be available with the assistance of the Canteen Committee. More 

info and sponsorship forms will be sent home in coming weeks. 

P&F Team - Cecile, Fiona, Oula & Sarah   thpspaf@gmail.com 

https://www.facebook.com/search/top/?q=thps%20social%20events 
  

mailto:thpspaf@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/search/top/?q=thps%2520social%2520events


 



SCHOOL CALENDAR SPONSORS 
A Big Thank You to our calendar advertisers for your sponsorship this year. 

 

  



 



COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Department of Education and Training does not endorse the products or services of any private advertiser. No responsibility is accepted by 
the DET for the accuracy of information contained in advertisements or claims made by them. This school is in line with the DET Policy. 
 



 

Cancelled Cancelled 


